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Rep. Ann Roe, Sen. Mark Spreitzer, and Rep. Brienne Brown Announce Budget Listening Sessions in 

Janesville 

JANESVILLE, Wis. - Today, Representative Ann Roe (D-Janesville), Representative Brienne Brown (D-

Whitewater), and State Senator Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) announced listening sessions in Janesville to 

discuss Wisconsin’s 2025-2027 Executive State Budget with constituents.  

“The Governor’s budget values our children’s futures, clean water, quality and affordable healthcare, 
good roads, supports our farmers, and helps make our cost of living more affordable. I invite any and all 
community members to come to our budget listening sessions, your input is truly critical,” said 
Representative Roe. 
 
“The 2025 budget presents new opportunities to invest in our state's priorities. Governor Evers 
proposed a budget that will help our kids stay safe and get a quality education, keep taxes low for 
middle class families, and make meaningful steps to cut costs for all Wisconsinites. I hope that residents 
will attend these listening sessions to hear about the budget process and share their thoughts about the 
Governor’s budget proposal,” said Senator Spreitzer. 
 
The details for the Janesville budget listening sessions are listed below: 
 

Monday, March 10th 
5:30pm to 6:30pm 
Hedberg Public Library, Program Room 
316 S Main St, Janesville, WI 53545 
Rep. Roe, Rep. Brown, and Sen. Spreitzer 
 
Monday, March 24th 
5:30pm to 6:30pm 
Hedberg Public Library, Program Room 
316 S Main St, Janesville, WI 53545 
Rep. Roe and Sen. Spreitzer 
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